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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

To: Board of Public Works

From: Jake Van Gompel, Street Superintendent
Date: December 16, 2024

Re: Agenda ltem 2d, Sale of Garbage Truck #226

Background information:

Truck 226 is one of the three rear load garbage trucks within the street department fleet.
Truck 226 is a 1998 Crane Carrier with a 25yd Leach packer. This truck is no longer needed
for collections after 26years of services because of the updated waste ordinance 11.11.

During its last internal annual inspection, the deteriorating frame from rust jacking takes this
truck out of service.

With the current age and condition of this unit, we do not expect to see a large retumn. City
staff is determining best financial outcome based on sale price of like units, and scrap yard
price.

Strategic Plan:

Through the foundation of innovation and financial responsibility, the city no longer needs to
maintain a third rear load garbage truck in its collection fleet. Offering a disposal site and
educating of other disposal options allows for the city to remove this truck from the capital
improvement, equipment replacement budget.

Budget:

Liguidating this asset will eliminate the need to budget for replacement every 20years.
Estimated new rear load garbage truck is $280,000 to $300,000.

Recommended action:

No action needed









